
 

 

TOWN OF OCONOMOWOC 

PARK PLANNING COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES 

 

 
 February 14, 2024 

 
Public Works Superintendent Sam Salzman called the meeting to order at 9:04 a.m.  Committee 
members present included Connie Cummings, Dan Napgezek, Town Board Supervisor VJ Scully.  Town 
Board Supervisor Erik Mullet was excused. There were no members of the general public in attendance. 
 
VJ made the motion to approve minutes for December 6, 2023. Connie seconded. 
 
There were no public comments. 
 
Erik and VJ took a kayak trip in November from the Community Center to Hwy P. They found numerous 
shallow areas and obstructions throughout the kayaking trip.  The committee would like to explore the 
river west of Hwy P this spring. They hope to recruit volunteers to help clean up the river in spring. 
 
In the Monterey Park there was some brush clearing done down to the riverbank. The discussion will 
continue with the future development of this park. 
 
The committee would like to decide on the names of all these parks before creating any signs.  VJ would 
like to explore the possibility of making a Town Facebook page.  If a page is created, the Town residents 
could suggest names for these parks or vote on names the committee created. 
 
All members of the Park Planning Committee were given a copy of the soccer park lease.  They would 
like to discuss the lease in more detail when the whole committee is in attendance.  
 
The Town owned property on Lang Road might be a possible asset to the La Belle Golf Club in the 
future.  More discussion to follow regarding this topic.  
 
Next meeting date will be determined but will be in early March.  
 
Adjourned at 10:00 am.  
 

 
Respectfully submitted – 
Danielle Wraalstad  
Deputy Clerk/Treasurer 


